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Construction of the City of Melbourne’s new 
play space at JJ Holland Park is on track to be 
completed by the middle of June.

Work update 

Since work commenced in February, we have 
removed the existing equipment, installed new 
specialised play equipment, constructed new paths, 
installed furniture, a silent basketball backboard, 
irrigation and electrical services for the new BBQ. 
We have also done extensive planting and general 
landscaping.

Final touches are now being made to the new play 
equipment which includes three new play spaces 
for diverse play, and new features such as a play 
bridge, space-net, monkey bars and flying fox. 
The existing basketball half-court has also been 
integrated into the space. 

Opening

Children will be able to enjoy the new play 
space from the week commencing 14 June. 
The new BBQ, seating and picnic facilities can 
also be used from this time. 

The only remaining works will be the planting 
of trees around the play space which will 
occur in the same week as the opening. This 
is in line with the City of Melbourne’s tree 
planting program. 

We thank you for your patience during 
construction and hope the local community enjoys 
using the renewed play space at JJ Holland Park 
for many years to come. 

Climbing structure with a slide

Climbing net

To find out more, please contact 9658 9658                  
or visit participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au/hollandpark


